
Weekly Wild Wednesday 

September 3
rd

, 2025   

What a Week of “Discovery and Surprises!” 

 

Astute Reader Dave R. read Cheri’s Wish List for a 
“BEFORE” photo of their property 5 years ago-- when it 
was lawn and brome— 

  And he shared this matching 2020 Google Earth’s 

Timeline photo with us!  (And many more!) 

We are so grateful!  Thanks, Dave! 

 

 

 

 
 
  

This 
drone 
photo 
was 

taken 
by 

Chad!  

 

 

 

 

 
We saw Biennial Gaura at Prairie Moon in their fields-- and 
THEN we saw it in Nebraska in the WILD! Roaming FREE!  

In FULL BLOOM! 

What a GORGEOUS plant, full of bees and hummingbirds! 

https://developers.google.com/maps/documentation/earth/view-map-over-time
https://developers.google.com/maps/documentation/earth/view-map-over-time
https://www.prairiemoon.com/gaura-biennis-biennial-gaura


 

Our own Dianne shared the opportunity for a Turin Prairie 
Crawl hosted by Iowa Native Plant Society and we loved 
this opportunity! Dr. Tom Rosburg hosted this ridgeline 
crawl and plant ID! He is 

amazing! 

 
And when we say CRAWL 
we mean it! This is only 
halfway up that steep 
slope, look for our tiny 
cars beneath the arrow! 
 
 
Only Dr. Rosburg can 
read his abbreviated, self-
created plant lingo in his 
notes before they are 
transposed to graphs and 

charts!      

 
 
 

 
We saw and heard so many things!  

A snake who was too fast for ID, this 
Monarch caterpillar (left), and many, 

many flutters and buzzes!  

 

 
  
  

 
The Big Surprise, our THIRD in three DIFFERENT areas this year, was a Pasque Flower in full bloom! 

This early Spring bloomer did NOT read the books! 
 

 

https://www.iowanativeplants.org/
https://www.minnesotawildflowers.info/flower/american-pasqueflower
https://ourhabitatgarden.org/home/creatures/monarchs/caterpillar/
https://kswildflower.org/flower_details.php?flowerID=172


 
DUE TOMORROW!!! 

 
 

Check out Loess Hills GRANTS available!! 

Fall Nonprofit ELECTRONIC FILL Form                              
Fall Nonprofit PRINTABLE Form 

Fall Individual ELECTRONIC FILL Form                             
Fall Individual PRINTABLE Form   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

There are SO many awesome 
upcoming events and 
opportunities! 

 Click this photo and mark 
your calendars for ALL OUR 

Future Fun!   
 
We look forward to seeing you! 

https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Nonprofit-Introductory-Letter-and-Form-ELECTRONIC.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Nonprofit-Introductory-Letter-and-Form-PRINT.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Individual-Introductory-Letter-and-Grant-Form-ELECTRONIC.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Individual-Introductory-Letter-and-Grant-Form-PRINT.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/


Wishing you a week filled with “Discovery and Surprises!” 
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https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/

